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Who we are… 

We are a statutory service that provides FREE impartial & confidential information, advice and 
support for parents/carers, children and young people (0 to 25 years) in relation to Special 
Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) in an educational setting.  This is available for all residents 
of Central Bedfordshire. 

The Team… 
 
We are a small team who have experienced volunteers that support us. 
 

• Wanda Chappell - SENDIASS Manager 
 

• Abigail Stone - SENDIASS Partnership Officer 
 

• Corrina Durcan – SENDIASS Support Officer 
 

What we do… 
 
We can support in a number of ways including giving advice over the telephone, attending school 
meetings with you, talking to you at a drop in session* that we run monthly, helping you to 
understand paperwork, offer a range of information leaflets, completing paperwork with you, 
supporting you if your child  or young person is going through the Statutory Assessment process and 
signposting to relevant organisations that also may be able to provide you with support.  
 
We may be contacted by phone, email, text, Facebook, Twitter and through an on-line self-referral 
form on the Central Bedfordshire website. 
 

Contact us (Monday-Friday 07.30-4pm)… 
 
 

  0300 300 8088 (message service available) 
 

  sendiass@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 
 

  www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/parentpartnership  
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